
COVID-19: We're Here for You 

As we navigate through the uncertainty of the COVID-19 crisis, we hope you and your families are 
staying safe and well.

To serve you better, we're happy to announce that we're now also available on social media. Please 
“like” and follow us on Instagram, Facebook, LinkedIn, and Twitter. 

We're dedicated to continuing to serve you while we continue to protect everyone's health and safety. 
We're available for free consultations over the phone at (855) 555-1212 from 8:30 am to 5:30 pm 
Monday through Friday and on Saturdays and Sundays by appointment. We also offer “no-touch” 
appointments via FaceTime, Zoom, or Skype. As an essential service, we remain open to help you in 
these difficult times.

Despite the delays in some legal proceedings, we are ready to help you on the road to recovery.

Thank you for your support, and stay safe. If you have any questions or concerns about your personal 
injury, product liability, insurance, or medical malpractice claim in Cook County, please call us for a 
free consultation: (855) 555-1212. We will be there for you while we get through this trying time 
together.


